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Hon. Paul Malema

HAVE YOUR SAY /// CHAIRPERSON: Portfolio Commirtee on Finance

CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS ON THE
GAUTENG PROVINCIAL APPROPRIATION BILL OF 2024

The Finance Portfolio Committee of the Gauteng Provincial Legislature will consider
the Gauteng Appropriation Bill of 2024 [G001-2024] as part of their oversight function.
The Chairperson of the Finance Portfolio Committee, Hon. Paul Malema, invites

persons and organizations to make written submissions on the Bill.

The object of the Bill is to provide for the appropriation of the money from the Gauteng
Provincial Revenue Fund for the requirements of the Province of Gauteng in respect of the
financial year ending 31 March 2025 and to provide for matters incidental thereto.

Submissions should be made through correspondence with the Senior Committee
Coordinator, Mr. Mphutlane John Ntsane, at JNtsane@gpl.gov.za. Please include your
full name, subject matter, email address and/or contact number when submitting comments

to the Finance Portfolio Committee. Submissions must reach the Gauteng Legislature
by no later than Monday 18 March 2024 at 16:00.

The Bill was introduced on Tuesday 05 March 2024, the electronic version of the Bill
is available on the Gauteng Provincial Legislature’s website (www.gpl.gov.za).
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